
Food for Fines Policy 

The Tri-Township Public Library District strives to provide ways to give back to the community that it 

serves.   

Every year the library will accept food goods and other nonperishable items from the community in 

order to donate to the local food bank referred to as “Ministries Unlimited”. 

The following guidelines are to be followed during the months the Food for Fines program is running. 

1. Each item will waive $1.00 of overdue fines. 

2. Fines for lost or damaged items and other fees are ineligible. 

3. Patrons can donate items even if they do not have fines. The library will serve as a drop off 

point. 

4. The library determines what times of year to hold the Food for Fines program. 

5. The Food for Fines program will run in the months of March and September. 

 

Any questions about appropriate donation items should be referred to the library staff. 


